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SCH Number 2018021056 

Your NOD has been posted. 

Note: The State Clearinghouse (SCH) would like to inform you that our office will transition from providing close of 
review period acknowledgement on your CEQA environmental document, at this time. During the phase of not receiving 
notice on the close of review period, comments submitted by State Agencies at the close of review period (and after) are 
available on CEQAnet. 

Pl ease vis it: b.ttP..~.;JJ.~~.9.9..D.Qt,.9..P..L,.;:;.s..:£~9..Y.f.~gs..r.~.b./A.9.Y.9..D.;:;.s.9. 
o Filter for the SCH# of your project OR your "Lead Agency" 

o If filtering by "Lead Agency" 

• Select the correct project 

o Only State Agency comments will be available in the "attachments" section: bold and highlighted 

Office of Planning and Research (OPR), State Clearinghouse (SCH) Unit is announcing the discontinuance in accepting 
hard copies of environmental documents and notices of determinations and exemptions starting on November 3rd, 
2020. Email method of notices of exemptions and determinations to the will also no 
longer be accepted as of that date. All agencies are required to submit online to the CEQA Database, where your CEQA 
notices and documents will be filed and posted. 

To view your submission, use the following link. 
htt_p_~_//~-~-@§1_1_b_rn!_t_9pr:_~_<:t_,g9yf_Q_9_qgp_~_t_1J/_filg_~~/§_QJ2J/4 


